Archbishop Anil Couto
Address-  Archbishop’s House, 1, Ashok Place, New Delhi - 110001
As fellow Citizens, We, at   “The People’s Voice note your comments with lot of anguish, your feelings that have vented out in such a fashion through your recent article in Business Express in 22nd May 2018. Asking the Community to come together and Pray Fasting is the highest level of a letters, Secularism we would like to urge you not to inspire such kind of thoughts in the minds of upcoming youth.

The country is being governed through the same constitution, as before. There is no move by the Government in office or parliament to affect any changes? Sure, the noises in the background have changed? Those are mere noises, Which have always been there during every regime, of such unidentified noises need to be ignored as if never heard. Yes, if the elected Government or its various arms, say or behave in such a manner, then it is can be a matter of great concern.

Sir, lets not fall prey to imaginary fears and spread it move by writing such letters exploiting such letters in our opinion, Media is doing a great harm to the nation by such kind of letters .

We hope you will not fall prey to such a propaganda and think of ways and means how india of tomorrow can become a homogeneous, unified Nation, rather than a fiercely divided by caste and religions.

Sir, we invite you to become a member of The People’s Voice Society and connect with our endeavor and determination in carrying out our pursuit to act as an instrument of progressive change in the social fabric of the society and make india a more cohesive and united country.

Kind Regards

Prithvi Manaktala
General Secretary
The People’s Voice Society


